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February 2015 
Hello from Ireland!  Coming out of Christmas time, my family and I are exhausted! It was a very busy time, 

and very blessed! A man from Korea, named Woochul H. got saved towards the end of November! It always 

amazes me how God will bring people from all over the world to your doorstep, just to hear the Gospel! I also 

was privileged to lead another man named Mark E. to Christ in his home in the middle of December! Mark has 

been living for God full throttle since that day, being in almost every church service, and just staying hungry 

for God’s word!     

Overall, Christmas was fantastic! At the beginning of December, 50 of our 

church people sang Christmas Gospel songs at the local busy Shopping 

Centre with so many stopping and enjoying it! We handed out a thousand 

Gospel tracts in less than an hour! The Manager of the Shopping Centre said 

we were the best the Mall had ever had! 

Christmas Play. We also had an evangelistic Christmas Play and musical 

Cantata with Nita and I as the lead actors!!! Oh well! But still… one man got 

saved! Anthony J. came up to me right after my message and was quick to admit he needed to be born again! 

So within a half an hour, Anthony believed on the Lord Jesus Christ for a 

whole new life, forgiven and clean! Amen! 

Cork Bible Institute classes, and our Discipleship Course. Every 

Saturday from 9am until 10am we have 7 people gather for 

Discipleship! These folks are very hungry to know God and follow His 

Word! Following that, from 10am until 12.30pm, the Bible Institute has 

6 student attending, taking Sunday School Teacher Training, and the 

Book of Revelation classes! I am very proud of these students! 

Reformer’s Unanimous continues, with many blessings! In December, we 

graduated 8 men and women from our Twelve Weeks to Freedom from 

Addictions course.  They sure were excited about all the victories we 

experienced during this course! We run the twelve week course three times a 

year, always reaching out into the very highways and hedges with great hope!  

Many things to pray for! Mother’s Day is March 15th here, and we use it as our 

First Friend Day for getting visitors to come hear the Gospel, so please, would 

you pray for lost souls to come and listen to the wonderful words of life? On March 17th, the children, teens 

and parents from our Sunday School will be participating in the local St. Patrick’s Day Parade! It will be a 

great opportunity to get many tracts handed out! After that, we will be getting lost people out for 

Resurrection Sunday in April. In June we will celebrate our 21st Anniversary as a church, as well as 

conduct our Men’s Spiritual Camp. And in July, is our Victory Youth Camp! Whew! Well, ALL of our efforts 

need your prayers, so I thank you ahead of time, and may God bless and keep us all joyful in the ministry! 

Thank you for faithfully supporting us! 
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Up-to-date 
information on what’s 
happening here in our 

work in Ireland is 
available at:  

www.biblebc.com 

Support and Mail Address: Word for the World Baptist Ministries, PO Box 849, Rossville, GA 30741   (706) 866-8826 
Field Address: 29 Westcourt Heights, Ballincollig, Cork, Ireland   011-353-21-4875142   craig1611@ gmail.com 

Also, take a look at our personal website www.craigledbetter.com  
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